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The Public Integrity Division of the Harris County District Attorney’s Office completed its 

investigation into allegations that employees of METRO were destroying public documents and 

failing to comply with open records requests in violation of the Texas Public Information Act.  

From early March to the end of June, 2010, evidence was examined and witness testimony was 

developed, some with grand jury assistance.  A careful analysis of all of this information led to 

the determination that there was no evidence of criminal wrongdoing by employees of METRO 

concerning the Texas Public Information Act, nor was there any evidence that any METRO 

employee had knowledge of the destruction of public records.  The investigation has been closed. 

 


